
“No eye can see, no ear can
hear, no mind can conceive
of the greatness in store for
those that love the Lord.” 1

Corinthians 2:9

Verse of the Week

OCT 20TH - OCT 26TH



Raider Weekly

Reading Fair SET
UP - Students are
allowed to set up
after school on
Tuesday.

Tuesday, October 22nd:

Friday, October 25th
FCA @ 7:15am
SENIOR PEP RALLY @ 2:15p.m.-
Students can dress as their
favorite senior or in KA colors. All
other dress code rules will apply.
Students are still required to wear
uniform bottoms!

Elementary Reading Fair
Wednesday, October 23rd:

Events
Upcoming

Important Information

OCT 20TH - OCT 26TH

Elementary Reading Fair
Oct 23 

ACT at Holmes
Oct. 29 (11th & 12th grade)

Elementary Trunk or Treat
Oct 31 

Fields of Faith
Oct 23 @ 6:00p.m.

Trunk or Treat Info:

K3 & K4 Donuts with Dad
Nov 8

Fields of Faith @ 6:00p.m.
We invite everyone to
join us at the football
field on Wednesday
to enjoy a time of
worship, prayer, and
fellowship. We hope
to see you there!

Join us on Thursday,
October 31st for our

Annual Trunk or Treat!
Set up starts at 8:00am & the kids
will come through around 9:30am.

If you’d like to sign up to host a
trunk, you may contact the school

or Kim McWhorter at
kmcwhorter@kirkacademy.com or

by text at 662-417-0275.
Please bring your own candy if

you’d like to host a trunk!



Raider Weekly

TUESDAY:
Girls Basketball @
Calhoun Academy

JHG vs. Carroll
@ 2:30p.m
HSG vs. Rossville
@ 6:00p.m.

FRIDAY:
Football vs. North
Delta (Senior Night)

Recognition
@ 6:30p.m.
Kickoff @ 7:00p.m. 

OCT 20TH - OCT 26TH

AthleticsUpcoming
October 28:

State Cross Country Meet

In honor of Senior Night,
we will be posting Senior
Spotlights every day this

week on Facebook.
Be on the lookout!



Safety preparedness is one of our highest priorities at KA! This week, our
students and faculty participated in the first fire drill of the year. We are so

proud of how everyone followed directions, stayed calm, and moved quickly
to safety. Our staff did an amazing job ensuring the safety of our students

and teaching them to be prepared for an emergency.
Great job, KA students & faculty!

Safety First!Safety First!


